[bookmark: _GoBack]The Pennsylvanai State Laurel Festival Committe is looking for representatives from our school  - Junior or Senior Girls - to participate in the
79th PA State Laurel Festival Queen Scholarhip Program scheduled to be held on June 18th and 19th, 2021 in Wellsboro, PA.
This in not a Beauty Contest..
The winner will receive a $ 1,500.00 scholarship
1st Runner up $ 750.00
2nd Runner up $ 500.00
Miss Congeniality will receive $ 250.00
Please stop in the guidance office by January 4th or email Shanda, Mrs. Opfar or Mrs. Demchak
for additional information on how to participate in this progam.

